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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 84
Committee: Healthcare Sponsor: Representative Matt Woods

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 03/03/2025

House Bill 84 as passed the House of Representatives would decrease the obligations of the

Board of Chiropractic Examiners by an estimated $600 per year by allowing the board to use an

independent agency other than a certified public accounting firm, as currently required by law,

to conduct board elections. This bill would further decrease the obligations of the board by an

undetermined amount by allowing the board to provide election notices and ballots

electronically instead of mailing. 


